December 27, 2024

Linda Bridwell

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602

Ms. Bridwell:

Enclosed is Caldwell County Water District’s Purchased Water Adjustment Application. Caldwell County
Water District is scheduled to have an increase from the City of Princeton effective January 1, 2025

Sincerely,

s
Cody Kirby

General Manager



